
 

 

 

Budget Committee Meeting Minutes 

 

April 30, 2025 

 

 

Attended by trustees Ted Mirczak and Colin Hagedorn. Absent: Library Manager Marion Allan 

 

The meeting came to order at 3:30 p.m. 

 

Discussion centered around the process to follow for preparing the proposed budget for fiscal 2026.  

Mirczak presented a spreadsheet for use in developing same.  

 

It was agreed to meet again on May 9th at 3:30 p.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 

 

Minutes prepared by Board President, Ted Mirczak 


